
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Easter Celebration at the church 

As we count down to the Easter holidays I would like to say a huge thankyou to all children and staff who worked 
so hard to make last week's Easter celebration at the church so special.  All our children performed and sang so 
beautifully last Friday. What a treat to be able to have KS1 and Reception children join us, as they opened the 
celebration with their beautiful chicken song followed by the older children who told of the Christian events of 
Easter. 
Different members of our community have commented on how much they enjoyed the service so I send a big 
WELL DONE to all.  The weather seems to be on the turn so I wish you all a very good weekend ahead of the final 
four days of this term.  Please remember that school closes for Easter on Thursday 28th at 1.30pm.  You will be 
able to collect your children from their classrooms as usual. 
 
Stars of the week 
 
Congratulations to: 
Reception Katya T: demonstrating excellent listening skills and being a great singing role model when practising for 
our Easter service this week. 
Reception Noah S: Always showing consideration of others and demonstrating improved listening on the carpet. 
Year 1 Eron C: Showing courage and perseverance with your maths, gaining 100% in a recent maths test and for 
always showing compassion and kindness to your friends in your class.  
Year 1 Maryiam M: Showing curiosity in maths, using different methods to work out answers to questions. 
Year 2 Freddie F: Showing courage in your work. You tried very hard to complete your maths and reading booklets 
this week and although you found it really tricky at times, you persevered!  
Year 2 Damien G: Showing curiosity in Science. You completed our pencil drop experiment and contributed to 
building and designing our Year 2 marble run.  
Year 2 Chairtra N: Showing courage in your English work. You wrote a great character description.  
Year 3 Kenya For showing amazing curiosity on our trip to Oxford Museum.   You were a credit to the school and 
you should all be very proud.  
Year 4 Sidhan P: Showing curiosity in our new Writing unit. Using a range of description within your narrative    
poem. 
Year 5 Mexico Zoe W: Showing our school value of community and for working well with your peers this week on 
your Space Dioramas. 
Year 5 Mexico Zahra EM: Always showing great learning behaviours and trying your best. 
Year 5 Greenland Navitha V: Consistently showing All Saints values. You are a kind and caring 
member of our classroom and you always come into school with a big smile on your face, ready to 
learn. Today is your last day at All Saints. We will miss you very much and we all wish you the 
best. 
 
Out of school achievements 
Well done to Connor S in Mexico who shared his Cubs Silver Award with the school. 
 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
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Upcoming events  

Monday 25th March Year 5 Bikeability  

Monday 25th March Nursery Parents’ Meetings 

Tuesday 26th March Nursery Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 28th March 

 

PTA Spring Non-Uniform Day 

End of Term (1.30pm) 

 

  



Key Dates: 

Spring Term 2024 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 Spring Term Starts 

Monday 12th - to Friday 16th February Half Term 

Monday 19th February INSET day - (no school) 

Thursday 28th March (1.30pm Finish) End of Term 

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 15th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May Half Term 

Monday 3rd June Term Starts 

Tuesday 23rd July (1.30pm Finish)  End of Term 

  


